
Alert 05/23/21

The Math PSSA for all grades will take place Monday, May 24th, and Tuesday, May 25th.
Report time is 9:30 a.m.

In-person learners will report at 9:30 a.m. each day for breakfast, begin testing at 9:55 a.m., and
will be released at 12:05 p.m. A grab-and-go lunch will be provided for students during
dismissal. Remote learners will report at 12:30 p.m. for lunch, begin testing at 12:50 p.m., and
will be released at 2:53 p.m.

The Science PSSA for grade 8 only will take place Wednesday, May, 26th and Thursday, May
27th. Students will report to school at the regular time of 8:05 a.m. on Wednesday and
Thursday. .

Grade 8 in-person learners will test periods 2 and 3 and 8th-grade remote learners will report to
the High school library to test at 9:00 a.m. and will be released at 10:30 a.m. Remote 8th grade
students will login to period 6 after release or may stay for the remainder of the day.

Encourage your child to get plenty of rest each night before the assessments. Also, the testing
schedule was mailed home but please check the website, Middle School Facebook page, and
your child grade-level Google classroom for the schedule.


